
 

To Builders

Persons desirous of submitting tenders for the building of a schoolroom at Milton Lilbourne, are requested 
to forward the same to the vicarage at Milton before the 6th of August next.   Plan to be seen at the New 
Inn, New Mill.   The work will be required to be done in accordance with specification accompanying the 
plan.   The lowest tender not of necessity accepted.

Further particulars may be known by applying to the Rev. J. Henry Gale, Vicarage, Milton, near Pewsey.
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